
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

August 20, 2017 
 

GLOSSBRENNER 
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

713 Church Street, Mount Joy, Pennsylvania  17552 
 

The Rev. Timothy Carl Anderman, Pastor 
Home Phone:  717-492-4258 

 
Matthew Davis, Children & Youth Director 

Cell Phone:  717-917-5342 
 

 
 

 

CALENDAR FOR THE WEEK   (8-20-17 to 8-27-17) 

Today:     9:00 am Pastor’s Prayer Partners 

  9:30 am Worship Service  
 10:45 am Sunday School 
  4:00 pm Kid’s Night Out 
    Herald Deadline 
Monday:  7:00  pm Commission on Worship meeting 
Tuesday:  9:30 am Crafting Session @ Marcia Brooks’ 
  6:30 pm Youth “Going Deeper” Bible Study 
Thursday:  7:00 pm Safe Sanctuaries Committee meeting 
Next Sunday:  9:30 am Worship Service – Joyful Noise 
    Men’s Picnic  
     
 
     
     
          
 
          
      
            
       

 

ATTENDANCE AND CONTRIBUTION INFORMATION 
Attendance August 13, 2017        Worship Service:     143 
                  Sunday School:       74     
 
Amount received August 13, 2017---------------------------------------$5,169.00 
Total amount received as of August 13, 2017---------------------$171,236.43 

 
 
 

CHURCH WORSHIP SERVANTS 
ORGANIST:  Loine Bert 
CHOIR DIRECTOR: Martin Hinkley 
SOUND AND LIGHT: Carry McClellan, Ken Ober 
MEDIA TECHNICIANS: Mark Myers, Andy Ober, Ken Ober 
MONEY COUNTERS: Linda Gockley, Bob Waters, Joe & Deb Ziegler 
GREETERS: Andy & Lisa Ober, Chad Ober 
ACOLYTE:  Leslie Alleman 
NURSERY: Donna Smith, Judy Turbedsky 
CAPTAIN OF THE USHERS: Dave Ardini (653-7267) 
USHERS: Evan Ardini, Aaron Binkley, Kathy Binkley, Ron Blechinger, 
Dave Eichler, Keith Gish, Lisa Miller, Ken Miller 
 

GLOSSBRENNER MISSION STATEMENT 
GROW  PRAISE  SERVE 
Grow in Our Christian Faith 
Praise God through Worship 

Glorify God’s Name by Serving Others 
 



 
Sisters and brothers in Christ, welcome to worship and 

Christian fellowship. May you find blessing and strength in 
your participation here this morning. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Be thoughtful, honor God and welcome one another. Before the service, speak to 
God; During the service, let God speak to you; After the service, speak with all. 

 
 
 

(*Congregation standing, if able.) 
 
 
 
 PRELUDE      Psalm 19 “The Heavens Declare the Glory of God”  
                           Benedetto Marcello 
 
   GREETINGS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
* CALL TO WORSHIP (Based on the song, “Heart’s On Fire”) 
  Leader:  Lord, we want to see your face as clear as the 
   midnight stars! 
  People:  We want to feel your love like a train running 
   through our hearts! 
  Leader:  We want to hear your voice louder than a cannon 
   blast! 
  People:  We want to chase after you never ever looking 
   back! 
  Leader:  Maker of all, we want to know you! 
  People:  You are the flame! Our hearts are on fire! 
 
* HYMN “Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus”…………..………No. 514 
 

 PRAYER (Unison): (Based on the song, “Wrecking Ball”) 
  Father, Father, we need to rip out these old trees of 
  fear, of lust, and greed. Their roots have grown so 
  deep into the ground of our lives. We’ve tried so hard 
  to pull and rip them out, but on our own, they take 
  away and steal the best of us. Lord, tear the old away; 
  even if it means breaking us apart, kill the fear in me, 
  so that we can finally breathe. Even when it hurts so 
  bad that we can’t stand, take it all, so that we may fall 
  into your hands. Help us to see that even when we get 
  lost along life’s path, you will fight to bring us back. 
  Transform our lives and the focus of our love back to 
  your heart. For only You can make the best of me. In 
  Jesus’ name we pray. Amen. 
 
 SUMMER MUSIC – Sandy Heisey & Lisa Miller   
     “Journey with Jesus”                        
                                            
 CHILDREN’S MESSAGE     
 
 JOYS & CONCERNS 
 PASTORAL PRAYER - LORD’S PRAYER (unison) 
 
 PRESENTATION OF OUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
 
 OFFERTORY   
   “Spirit of God, Descend Upon My Heart”   Marilynn Ham 
 
* DOXOLOGY…….………………………………………….…….……...No. 95 
 
* HYMN  “Be Thou My Vision”…………….……………………No. 451 
 
 SCRIPTURE                                                          Matthew 15:10-28 
              
 MESSAGE          “It’s Always a Great Time to Eat the Dog Food” 
 
* HYMN  “O Jesus, I Have Promised”………………………..No. 397 
 
* BENEDICTION  
 
* POSTLUDE     “March Pontificale”             William Stickles 
 

GLOSSBRENNER 
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

713 Church Street 
Mount Joy, Pennsylvania  17552 

The Rev. Timothy Carl Anderman, Pastor 
Matthew Davis, Children & Youth Director 

Emi Nissley, Liturgist  
 
 

 
AUGUST 20, 2017 - 9:30 A.M. 

11th SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
 
 
 

 



RECURRING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

(FOR GUESTS & NEWCOMERS-REMINDERS FOR THE REST OF US!) 
PASTOR’S PRAYER PARTNERS gather in the chapel on Sunday 
mornings at 9:00 a.m. to pray for the church as it worships and to pray for 
the pastor and the work of the ministry on a regular basis.  
GROCERY CARDS:  The Koinonia Class would like to thank all those who 
faithfully buy grocery cards. If you buy groceries, you too can participate in 
this fundraiser that helps various organizations throughout Mount Joy as 
well as our church. Thank you very much for your continued support. Stop by 
Room #5 before the service each Sunday to purchase your cards. 
NEW LIFE FOR GIRLS:  At the present time we are not accepting any USED 
CLOTHING, FURNITURE, BOOKS, HOUSEHOLD ITEMS, etc. for New Life 
for Girls.  We will continue to collect personal items such as deodorants, 
Kleenex, toilet paper, toothpaste, etc.  Thank you! Nancy Hopple  
PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY:  Anyone who likes to knit or crochet (or 
would like to learn) is invited to be a part of our ministry team.  Please 
contact Kathy Binkley with any questions - 653-2791. 
CHILDREN’S PLAYGROUP:  A reminder…and for our guests…the 
Children’s Playgroup is for children 3 years old up to and including 
Kindergarten. They are dismissed after the Children’s Message. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS – 8/20/17 
REGISTRATION:  All who are present please take a moment and 
sign the attendance registration pad located at the end of the pew 
closest to the center aisle. 
PRAYER REQUESTS:  If you have any prayer requests, please fill out 
the “Prayer Request” sheets placed in the registration pad folders and 
place it in the “Prayer Request” box on the table in the narthex or give 
to Pastor Tim. Extra sheets are available beside the box. 
ALTAR FLOWERS: In lieu of cut flower arrangements, a donation 
to the general fund has been made by Linda Gockley to the honor 
and glory of God and in loving memory of her husband, Michael 
Gockley. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You! 
To our friends at Glossbrenner UMC: 
On behalf of Main Street Mount Joy’s event planning 
committee, we would like to thank you for the 
important role you played in making this year’s Taste 
of Mount Joy Cruisin’ Cuisine a success. Because of your 
sponsorship, one more person walked away from this 
event with a special honor. It is always nice to be 
recognized as an award recipient and we are sure your 
chosen winner was particularly grateful for your 
award sponsorship. We hope you will continue to 
support and participate in this event next year as a 
sponsor. Again, thank you for your participation in 
making this year’s event a success. 
Sincerely, Rod Goodling & Brenda Kready, Event Co-
Chairs; Kim L. Brewer, Main Street Manager 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

SAFE SANCTUARIES MEETING 
The Safe Sanctuaries Committee will meet on Thursday, August 
24, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the meeting room. 

KIDS’ DAY OUT 
TODAY IS THE DAY!!  Join us from 4:00 - 7:00 p.m. in the 
Fellowship Hall.  But, you have to be ready to HAVE FUN!  See 
you there. 

JOYFUL NOISE 
The children will gather coins next Sunday, August 27, during 
the time of the offering for their “Joyful Noise” service 
project. The amount received in July was $124.28. Thank you 
for supporting the children as they learn to be God’s servants 
by their participation in the church service and to help those in 
need with their collection of coins for the “Joyful Noise” 
service project. 
 

MT. GRETNA BIBLE FESTIVAL 2017 
The Susquehanna Chorale, the award winning ensemble under 
the direction of Linda Tedford, presents choral works of the 
Masters this evening in the Tabernacle beginning at 7:00 p.m. 
A free will offering will be received.  
 
  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THE UPPER ROOM for September and October 2017 is 
available in the narthex. Cost is $.75. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CARING HANDS & HEARTS 

 TREASURER: Caring Hands & Hearts would like to 
express their gratitude to Lisa Ober for serving as the group’s 
treasurer the last four years. Lisa is stepping down so she will 
be able to attend her granddaughter, Faith’s, many activities. 
Pam Miceli has agreed to take over the position of treasurer. 
Caring Hands & Hearts would like to take this opportunity to 
convey to Pam their deep appreciation for her willingness to 
serve as treasurer. 

 CRAFTING SESSIONS FOR COUNTRY FAIR & 
MARKET: It’s time again to start crafting for our Country 
Fair & Market which is three short months away. We had an 
awesome time at our sessions earlier this year creating some 
very unique items to be sold at the Country Fair & Market. 
Come and join in the fun and fellowship at our upcoming 
crafting sessions at the home of Marcia Brooks on the 
following dates:  

Tuesday Morning, August 22, at 9:30 a.m. 
Thursday Evening, August 31, at 6:30 p.m.  

There are also some easy projects that can be worked on at 
home. If you would like to craft but are unable to attend a 
crafting session, see Marcia for a craft packet.  Thank you for 
your help in making our upcoming Country Fair & Market a 
success.   

 SAVE THE DATE: We want to celebrate you. Caring 
Hands & Hearts will be hosting a celebration luncheon to 
honor our 50 year members and to show appreciation for the 
entire congregation of Glossbrenner Church on Sunday, 
September 24, following the worship service. Details will be 
forth coming. 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
AUGUST TRUSTEE: If you notice something that should be 
taken care of by the trustees in August, please contact Jim 
Miller at 653- 4654.  
MOWING:  The trustees are looking for volunteers to mow.  
A signup sheet is posted on the bulletin board beside the Altar 
Flower Calendar. Or see Mark Myers. 
 
 
 

COLLEGE STUDENTS/MILITARY 

 It’s that time of year again when students are going back to 
or beginning their higher education studies at college, 
technical schools, etc. and some may be entering the military. 
A tear sheet is inserted in today’s bulletin for the information: 
student’s (or military personnel) name, school, address, email, 
phone number, month and day of their birthday. You can also 
email this information to Pam Miceli: pspicer50@yahoo.com 
or Jackie Roberts jackier@gumcmj.net  

 With “Back to School” sales going on, please keep our college 
students in mind. We will be sending out packages to them in 
October. Pens, pencils, tissues (individual size), sticky notes, 
Highlighters, note cards, small toothpaste, deodorant, ideas 
are endless. We appreciate any help you can give to let our 
students know we are thinking of them. 
 

MEN’S SUMMER PICNIC  
The Men’s annual picnic at Wayne and Deb Kennedy’s home 
is next Sunday, August 27. We will gather at approximately 
2:00 p.m. and begin eating at 4: 00 p.m. Please bring a hot or 
cold dish to share. Hot dogs and drink will be provided. For 
directions to the Kennedy’s, please call Wayne at 653-8512. 
 

 

 BIRTHDAY CARD SHOWER! 
DJ Paglia’s 90th birthday will be celebrated on Monday, 
September 4th. If you would like to remember him on his 
birthday with a card or note, his address is: 231 Park Avenue, 
Mount Joy, PA  17552 
 

 

 

DEADLINE for the  

SEPTEMBER 2017 HERALD  

is T O D A Y ,  A U G U S T  2 0 ,  2 0 1 7 !  
Think of dates of meetings, special events, thank you notes, etc.  

for the SEPTEMBER Herald and e-mail to jackier@gumcmj.net  

or hand in to the office TODAY. 
 
 
 

https://host173.hostmonster.com:2096/cpsess3887145578/3rdparty/squirrelmail/src/compose.php?send_to=pspicer50%40yahoo.com
mailto:jackier@gumcmj.net
mailto:jackier@gumcmj.net


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

COLLEGE STUDENTS/MILITARY 

It’s that time of year again when students are going back 

to or beginning their higher education studies at college, 

technical schools, etc. and some may be entering the  

military. Please fill out the information below and place it 

in the offering plate or Jackie Roberts’ mailbox. Thank 

you! (Please include “commuters” so we can keep our 

Glossbrenner church family up-to-date with everyone!) 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - -   
 

COLLEGE STUDENTS/MILITARY 
 
 

NAME_________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS______________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________ 

 

COLLEGE______________________________________ 

 

PHONE________________________________________ 

 

E-MAIL_________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

COLLEGE STUDENTS/MILITARY 

 It’s that time of year again when students are going back to 
or beginning their higher education studies at college, 
technical schools, etc. and some may be entering the military. 
Beginning next Sunday, a tear sheet will be inserted in bulletin 
for the information: student’s name, school, address, email, 
phone number, month and day of their birthday. You can also 
email this information to Pam Miceli: pspicer50@yahoo.com 

 With “Back to School” sales going on, please keep our college 
students in mind. We will be sending out packages to them in 
October. Pens, pencils, tissues (individual size), Chex mix, 
crackers, sticky notes, Highlighters, candy, individual instant 
oatmeal packets or soup,  hot cocoa, note cards, ideas are 
endless. Just keep in mind we are sending most of these out to 
their school address. We will have a box by the mailboxes for 
drop off of items or you can give it to Pam Miceli before or 
after church. For pickup please call, Pam Miceli at 717-598-
8668. We appreciate any help you can give to let our students 
know we are thinking of them. 
 

“Refrigerator Reminders” (week of 8-20-2017) 
(Put this on some prominent place so you can remember these church 
family members during the week!)  If you have a name to add to the prayer 
list, please call the church office at 653-5683.  

LET US REMEMBER WITH PRAYERS AND CARDS: 
IN THE HOSPITAL:  
RECUPERATING/IN REHAB/UNDERGOING TREATMENT: 

 Our Homebound Members Fred & Peggy Lahr 

 Joyce Baker Amanda Lynn 

 Helen Becker Dakota Miller 

 Mary Bookwalter-Juniper Village Joe & Bev Raff 

 Peggy Brown Terrie & Brian Reese 

 Jim Carroll Linda & Mary Reheard  

 Bob Eichler Mark Rorabaugh  

 Mary Filler Mary Sheetz 

 Nancy Gruber Richard Sheetz- Hospice 

 Jackie Hess    Care @ Juniper Village 

 Manny Hoffer Don Showalter 

 Hugh & Mary Jackson Jean Witman 

 Bertie Kauffman Angi Wolgemuth 

 Sue Kopp    
HOMEBOUND PERSON OF THE WEEK:  Gen Gotshall is the home-
bound member of Glossbrenner featured this week. Take a moment to 
drop a note or card in the mail to let Gen know we are thinking about 
her.   Gen Gotshall 
  431 Lefever Road 
  Mount Joy, PA  17552 
 

The Rev. Timothy Carl Anderman, Pastor 
Home Phone: 717-492-4258 

Pastor Tim’s Email:  tcadisciple@earthlink.net  
 

Matthew Davis, Children & Youth Director 
Cell Phone: 717-917-5342 

Email: matthewd@gumcmj.net  
Church Office Hours: Tuesday through Friday – 9 AM to 1 PM 

Church Office – 653-5683 
EMAIL: jackier@gumcmj.net 

WEB SITE:  www.gumcmj.net 
Fax Number:  717-928-6913   

 
TO ACTIVATE GLOSSBRENNER’S PRAYER CHAIN  

Please call Betty Robinson at: 653-5550 

Greeting Card Ministry:  Betty Robinson – 653-5550 

Prayer Shawl Ministry:  Kathy Binkley – 653-2791 

 
  
 

HERSHEY PARK/GIANT CENTER “WORK” 
If you find yourself limited in what you can contribute to the church in your 
offering, consider working at a Hershey Event. The hourly wages or 
proceeds are given as a charitable contribution to our church, which will be 
deposited into the ELEVATOR FUND. Vouchers for Hershey Park are also 
given as an incentive to the workers who help.  See or call Marsha Gallo 
(426-2347) to sign up.  

Date         Time         Location         Voucher                  
Sunday, August 20 12 - 5 HERSHEYPARK        DOUBLE 
  5 – 10  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Monday, August 21 12 - 5 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  5 – 10  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Tuesday, August 22 12 - 5 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  5 – 10  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Wednesday, August 23 12 - 5 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  5 – 10  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Thursday, August 24 12 - 5 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  5 – 10  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Friday, August 25 12 - 5 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  5 – 10  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Saturday, August 26 11 - 4 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  5 – 10  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Sunday, August 27 12 - 5 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  5 – 10  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Monday, August 28 11:15 – 4:15 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  4 – 9  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  5 – 10  Stadium  DOUBLE 
Tuesday, August 29 11:15 – 4:15 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  4 – 9  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Wednesday, August 30 11:15 – 4:15 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  4 – 9  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Thursday, August 31 11:15 – 4:15 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  4 – 9  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Friday, September 1 12 - 5 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  5 – 10  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Saturday, September 2 12 - 5 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  5 – 10  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
Sunday, September 3 12 - 5 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  5 – 10  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  3:30 – 8:30 Stadium  DOUBLE 
  5:30 – 10:30 Stadium  DOUBLE 
Monday, September 4 11 - 4 HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
  4 – 9  HERSHEYPARK        TRIPLE 
    
 
   
 
  
 

https://host173.hostmonster.com:2096/cpsess3887145578/3rdparty/squirrelmail/src/compose.php?send_to=pspicer50%40yahoo.com
mailto:tcadisciple@earthlink.net
mailto:jackier@gumcmj.net
http://www.gumcmj.net/


 
 

COLLEGE STUDENTS/MILITARY 

It’s that time of year again when students are going back 

to or beginning their higher education studies at college, 

technical schools, etc. and some may be entering the  

military. Please fill out the information below and place it in 

the offering plate or Jackie Roberts’ mailbox. Thank you! 

(Please include “commuters” so we can keep our 

Glossbrenner church family up-to-date with everyone!) 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - -   
COLLEGE STUDENTS/MILITARY 

 
 

NAME_________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS______________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________ 

 

COLLEGE______________________________________ 

 

(OR BRANCH OF MILITARY)_________________________ 

 

PHONE________________________________________ 

 

E-MAIL_________________________________________ 

 

BIRTHDAY_______________________________________ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


